Delegates from Melbourne University visit PGIA

Prof. Frank Dunshea and Prof. ENN. Ponnampalam of the Faculty of Veterinary and
Agricultural Sciences, University of Melbourne visited the PGIA on 15 December 2019. A
meeting was arranged at the PGIA at the PGIA Board Room for the students of the relevant
Boards of study and few Members of the teaching panel. Prof. Buddhi Marambe chaired
meeting.

Prof. Frank Dunshea presented an introductory presentation on the postgraduate
opportunities and scholarships available for PGIA students at the University of Melbourne
followed by a general discussion with the interested students on individual basis to discuss

about their unique scenarios, and initiate contacts and the application process.



